
William Fitzsimmons
I find it very hard to fathom that Cooke Aquaculture, given their unenviable performance record,
is even under consideration to be licensed to establish a net pen operation that should be
disallowed even it was to be administered by a reputable organization that can be trusted. I can not
help but believe that there are those involved in the decision making process who find it in their
own personal best interest to align themselves with such an environmental disaster. Put your hand
out and look the other way. It is the American way.


